
Ecole Agnes Davidson School Parent Fundraising Association Meeting 

Tuesday, May 9th , 2022 

 

1. Welcome  
2. Additions and Approval of Agenda  

Approved by Tyler, Seconded by Michelle  
 

3. Approval of April 4th  2022 Minutes  
Approved by Tyler, Seconded by Donna  
  

4. Treasurer’s Report – Tyler(15 mins)  
$55,000 total assets, 22,000 in school accounts held in kind. Sinora LOTG $421.30 brought in. Read a 
thon 4337.18 was brought in with final count being done on Friday. 2800 in orders are in for Boostma 
Bakery currently.  

  
5. Committees  

a. Cuppers – Michelle (5 mins)  
March had $45 in sales and April $5.  Should this go back to monthly or seasonally? Comparison of which 
could be better will be investigated for the next school year.  
 

b. Lunch on the Go – Tiff/Pam (5 mins)  
i.Seeking new chair positions. Thank you for your years of help Tiffany and Pam  

Indigenous tacos is next with cut off on School cash online being June 7th with it being on June 21st on 
national indigenous day.  
 

6. New Business  
 

a. Curriculum connection experience. Formerly scientist in the school  
Council was asked about providing something different for the children that isn’t connected specifically 
to a science related activity.  Program request for students in grade one to be able to participate in a 
wet felt program. Council discussed and agreed to allowing teachers to use the funds towards approved 
programs that can be connected to curriculum.  
 

b. Hip Hop Dancing   
Program opportunity for next year. This dance program would provide students 2 or 3 sessions with a 
French speaking instructor.  
 

Motion was made by Carrie to commit 5,000 to a new hip hop residency for the following fall school 
year. Seconded by Mike. Motion Carried.   
  

c. Teacher Appreciation  
Council discussed picking a week to appreciate our staff at Agnes Davidson. June 19 – 23 was picked to 
be our appreciation week. A Google sign up sheet will be created for parents who would like to sign up 
to bring something and will be sent out closer to the date. During this week families are encouraged to 
drop something off at the staff room. Drinks to fill their fridge, baked goods, finger foods and snacks. 
Help us show our love for our School.   
 Adjournment 9:00  
Next Meeting: June 14th   



 


